
Dear volunteer,

Thanks so much for showing up on Friday.  It is always nice to see you and get to feed off your 
enthusiasm !

Friday's litter pick was a milestone event because it was my first group litter pick since the 
pandemic started and it was the first time we have cleared the whole of the YBR in one session.  My
first group litter pick of the YBR was 21-25 Oct 2017 and then we removed 368 bags of litter.  This 
time we removed just 30 bags plus 2 bags of crushed cans.  One way or another this demonstrates 
how the neighbourhood is looking after this particular bit of public green space much more than 
they were.  That's always been my goal and I suspect yours.

See you next time and once again many thanks.

Charles


